
 Brent Knoll Primary School  

Newsletter   Friday 15th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers: Over the last two weeks, more than half of the school 

has taken part in the Highbridge Festival. After many rehearsals, the choir 

performed this week, along with the hand-chimes group, and all were fantastic. 

Hopefully, all the children enjoyed the opportunity to share their talents and to 

‘let their light shine.’ A very big ‘thank you’ goes to all the volunteers, parents 

and staff who have supported our children. Kind regards Chris Burman 

The Knights and the Forwards (photo above) made a great team last 

week-end and together have raised over £250 for the school by making 

and selling cakes from home. This was a terrific effort by all the 

children and we really appreciate their efforts. Meanwhile the £20.24 in 

2024 appeal is going strong and almost £400 has been donated. 

Fundraising is also going well with the Burnham to Benidorm car-driving 

dads who are also supporting the school’s aim to raise enough funds to 

buy new IT equipment. The car, as pictured above, is still in the school 

car-park, but will soon be parked in other parts of the local area so that 

anyone can use the QR code on the roof board to sponsor the friends’ 

journey to Spain in May. 


